
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
Two requests were received on September 10, 2015 from Mr. 
Kenneth Pavell requesting the following records: 
 

- All e-mails for the period May 1, 2015 – Sept. 9, 2015 with 
following terms: Streamwood Homecoming, Streamwood Bon 
Fire, Bon Fire, Streamwood Homecoming Bon Fire, 
Streamwood homecoming events, BHS Homecoming, Hawk 
Fest, Bartlett High School Hawk Fest, Hawkfest, Bartlett 
Homecoming. 

 
The request was denied on September 14, 2015, because the request 
as written would be unduly burdensome and interfere with the 
operations of SD U-46.  The requestor was asked to narrow down 
his request.   
 
The denial asking to narrow down his request was e-mailed to Mr. 
Pavell on September 14, 2015.  
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


